
 

 

Ellicottville Athletic Spectator Policy 

Section 6 has approved limited spectators for the remainder of the Winter Sports season.  

Beginning on Wednesday, 2/24, Home athletes will be allowed TWO (2) spectators per 

athlete/per game.  Initially, JV and Varsity games will be considered separate games for 

spectator purposes.  Away spectators will not be permitted into the school and events will 

continue to be live-streamed. 

Game Day Procedures 

• Please do not arrive to a game more than 15 minutes prior to the scheduled start time. 

• Once you arrive, you will enter on the Girls Locker Room side of the gym where you will 

be met by game staff for check-in and health screening.   

• To best ensure everyone’s safety we ask that you consider completing our health 

screening form which can be completed prior to arrival using this QR code: 

 

• The Boys Locker Room side of the gym will be used as an Exit only.  Entrance through 

this side of the gym will not be permitted. 

• Staff will direct you to an area to sit.  Spots have been marked off using colored tape to 

identify proper socially distanced seating areas.  Please adhere to those seats during the 

game.   

• Masks must be worn around the nose and mouth at all times while in the building. 

• Bathrooms will be accessible during the games (please follow exit and entry for the 

gymnasium as outlined above). 

• Following a game, please exit through the Boys Locker Room side in a prompt manner 

and avoid congregating in the gym/hallways.   

• Please wait in your vehicles for players to exit after the game.  The gym will need to be 

completely cleared after each contest.  

We are excited to be welcoming spectators back into our facility to support our Student 

Athletes!  Let’s all do our part to adhere to the guidelines and have a healthy and successful 

completion to our season!  Go Eagles!!!  


